
Declaration of JUST Interest 2022/2025 for Erasmus+ Mobility (ICM) KA171

Dear Partner
Greetings from Jordan University of Science and Technology, Jordan. 

We would like first to extend our sincere gratitude and appreciation for your efforts over the last year making the Erasmus experience at JUST a successful one at both individual and institutional level. It is worth mentioning that JUST is ranked among the top 500 universities in the world by the Times Higher Education (THE) World University Ranking. In order to maintain this achievement, and as the new Erasmus+ call for proposals for the new program KA171 is now open, we are very interested and looking forward to continue cooperation with your university.

New Erasmus Program, KA171
We are sending you this email to declare our interest in continuing our collaboration with your university under the new Erasmus program, KA171. We are aware that the new project requires practical information therefore we have prepared all information to take part in preparing the project proposal taking into consideration the new aspects to be included in the new program like, going green and social inclusion. Once you confirm your interest, we will send you information on the followings sections: 
- Relevance of the project 
- Quality of the cooperation 
- Quality of the project design and implementation 
- Impact and dissemination 

Thank you in advance and looking forward to continue our fruitful collaboration. 

Best regards,  

The IRO Team  
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Sent on behalf of
Dr. Feda Al_Tamimi 
Director of The International Relations Office
Associate Professor 
Jordan University of Science & Technology
P.O.Box 3030 - Irbid 22110, Jordan
Phone: +96227201000 Ext. 22712
Email: f-tamimi@just.edu.jo; iro@just.edu.jo

Useful Links:
JUST Website
IRO Website 
IRO Official Facebook Page 
